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For instance, Hoy Gerlach, a professor of social sciences, conducted a study that tested participants for
changes in a trio of biomarkers related to stress and bonding. Moreover, she administered surveys about
participants' depression, anxiety, and loneliness before and after the adoption of emotional support
animals. For vitamin C, can dogs eat oranges? Yes, dogs can eat oranges. The findings of the study were
significant and showed a reasonable decrease in participants' depression and anxiety as per the
standardized scales on which various psychological conditions of individuals were tested. The study was a
significant development that scientifically proven the influence of ESA on humans.

The historical and scientific evidence shows that human-animal companionship can benefit both in terms of
livelihood. For instance, the animals can get better food and care from the owners and the owner, in turn,
can enliven themselves from the company of these animals. Therefore, emotional support animals are highly
suggested for people who suffer from key mental health issues.

According to psychology, our personality development depends upon both nature and nurture. To consider
nurture, our mental health is greatly affected by the external environment. For instance, in most cases of

people suffering from psychological problems, anxiety is the major reason. Anxiety may stem from perpetual
stress due to certain reasons. It may be due to financial problems, social isolation, difficult living condition,
longing for friends and family members, and so on. These external situations greatly affect the mental wellbeing of individuals. In such situations, the emotional support animals act as external stimuli that can
greatly alter these conditions. The companionship of ESA would alter the perception of people suffering from
psychological problems. I must say, everyone who suffers from psychological problems should adopt an
ESA. However, it requires the mandatory possession of an emotional support animal letter to reap the
maximum benefits and immunities.

The scientific examination of those people who keep emotional support animals shows that these animals
are the major factors behind the creation of neurotransmitters like Serotonin in the mind of human beings.
These neurotransmitters are very important for individuals to stay happy. Usually, people suffering from
post-traumatic disorder stay sad due to the less production of serotonin and endorphins in their bodies. If
you are suffering from any kind of trauma and you are unable to cope with the unending cycle of depression
you should go for adoption of an ESA. Nut remember that you should fulfill the legal requirements before
adopting an animal. In this regard, you have to visit a licensed mental health professional (LMHP) who is
entitled to prescribe and write an esa letter for you that would benefit you once you adopt a particular ESA.

Likewise, another major issue with the people suffering from mental health issues is that these people are
unable to control their intense emotions. For instance, these people are often deprived of anger
management skills. In this regard, the possession of an esa letter online greatly enhances the capabilities of
emotional management among the owners. Generally, the emotional support animals show great
compassion and loyalty towards the owner. It is the nature of humans that acceptance and admirations from
other people can boost their self-esteem. Resultantly, it endures great patience and self-control among
individuals. If you are suffering from anger management problems and other intense emotional disorders
you should immediately bring an ESA home. However, never forget to obtain an esa letter for housing that
would enable you to claim certain rights for you and your emotional support animal.

For instance, if you adopt an emotional support dog, you have to look after the dog. You have to manage
food and shelter for it. Similarly, you have to adjust your living as per the requirement of the animal. In
vegetables, can dogs eat tomatoes? Yes, tomatoes are considered nontoxic to dogs. Meanwhile, you would
instinctively inherent certain social behaviors like caring for others and paying heed to the existing realities,
etc. To make it precise, the emotional support animals are key to reinvigorate social behaviors among the
psychological patients who lack them.

For instance, your emotional support dog could be the reason behind the low secretion of stress hormones.
Moreover, the companionship could push your body to produce more bonding hormones that are necessary
for mitigating depression. In fruits, can dogs eat apples? Yes they can. Its good for their health. Likewise,
the possession of emotional support animals could alter your mind from depressing thoughts and could
produce essential neurotransmitters in the brain that would, in turn, make you happy.
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